
June 8, 2021

Good Afternoon,

I hope this email finds you well.  The year is wrapping up, and it has indeed

been a year of many firsts.  I want you to know that despite the difficulties we

faced this year, your kids have been incredible. I am so fortunate to have been

able to spend the year with this group. They have made tremendous academic

gains, and I couldn’t be more proud.   We have developed a strong bond, and this

year is one we will never forget.

Friday, we will have an end of the year lunch at school for the class.  I have

not decided if we will do a cookout, or order pizzas, but either way, your child will

not need to bring lunch.  The weather looks cool, which will be well received after

what we have seen the last few days.  We will have some fun, play some games

and say goodbye for the summer.

Rank cards will be mailed out this year, so do not look for them in

backpacks.   There will be two sixth grade teachers next year, so your child will

have both Mr. Currie and Mrs. T.  Hopefully, the district will allow us to switch

classes like we used to do before the pandemic. I’m thinking that will be

approved, but many things are going to be decided over the summer.

Devices will need to be turned in tomorrow.  I have a checklist that I need to

fill out, so if the computer or charger are missing, you will be notified.  If you don’t

hear from me, then your child is all set.  If you borrowed a MIFI device from the

school, please have your child bring that in tomorrow.

If you have any questions about anything, please email me.  Again, it has been an

absolute pleasure this year.  You have done a great job as parents, and I thank you

for your support this year.

Best Regards,

Mike Louder


